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5th March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
On Tuesday 19th March, we are holding an Easter Egg Raffle!  
 
There will be a range of Easter Eggs up for grabs, raffle tickets will be randomly chosen during 
assembly and the winning children will be able to come up and choose their chocolate prize! 
So, to be in with a chance of winning one (or maybe more if you’re lucky!) your child can buy a 
strip of raffle tickets for £1. Raffle tickets will be on sale from Monday 11th March in classes and 
at the office.  
 
The success of this event depends on the generosity of our parents and school staff, so Easter 
Egg donations for the raffle would be greatly appreciated and can be brought into school from 
Monday 11th March. 
 
Thank you for your support 
 
Mrs Clapperton 
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